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President’s Message 
 

In this bleak mid-winter, COVID-19 continues to be a big factor 
in shaping the plans of the Federation, but our lighthouses 
continue to shine and so do our Aggie Moms. Big changes 
continue to happen, and we constantly adapt. Never fear! 

Please remember that the most important thing to do this year 
is to connect with other Aggie Moms! Follow the guidelines for 
your county as they change. If you can meet in person, 
remember to also offer virtual options (such as Zoom) for those 

who can’t socialize face-to-face. If you do not have the knowledge or access to use 
Zoom, contact us for help. The Federation can extend the use of their Zoom 
subscription to host local club Zoom meetings on a first come first serve basis. Many 
clubs meet on the same days, so if scheduling conflicts arise for clubs that wish to 
use the Federation Zoom subscription, they can choose an earlier or later time slot. 

Due to the current conditions in Brazos County and the recommendations of the 
University, we have canceled the January dinner and in-person meeting for the 22nd 
and 23rd. The District meetings schedule will be reviewed weekly to determine if they 
will be in person or on Zoom. Sadly, Aggie Mom Camp is canceled for 2021, but is 
scheduled for 2022. 

In our effort to continue with some activities, Stephanie Collums and Carol Gaas are 
teaming together to host our first online silent auction. Look for more details to come 
soon on this exciting event. We have also created an online store with C.C. Creations 
for all Aggie Moms to be able to purchase a newly designed Federation t-shirt. The 
link to purchase this t-shirt will be sent out in the coming days! Aggie Moms will be 
able to choose the style of t-shirt they want with the current lighthouse theme logo 
on the front and the names of all clubs on the back in a block ATM. 

I want to thank our corporate and individual donors for your continued support 
through the trying times of 2020-2021. Your commitment to the Federation of Texas 
A&M University Mothers’ Clubs and our mission is truly a blessing. In addition to 
adding new donors this year, we have many donors whose continued support means 
so much! Please be sure to review our donor list in this newsletter and at the January 
meeting and thank them!   

Thanks and Gig ‘em! 

Diane Eckols 
Federation President 
federationpres@aggienetwork.com 
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A HOWDY FROM THE PRESIDENT ELECT! 

  

Howdy Moms! YOU DID IT! GREAT JOB on getting your Form 990 submitted on time. 
I am so proud of you ALL!!  

Next up is Form T – Due February 1, 2021. Please submit early if you can and check this 
OFF your TO Do List! 

Each year we are required to update our records with the IRS concerning our 
subordinate clubs. To comply with this IRS requirement, we ask you to work with your 
Treasurer to provide your club’s information. All 109 Aggie Mom clubs have an 
exemption from Federal income tax through the Federation’s determination as a 

501(c)(3) organization. As the parent tax-exempt organization, the Federation is required to furnish the IRS 
with a complete listing of subordinate groups – our local clubs – each year. We do this by collecting current 
information on all our clubs through the Form T. The Form T is for Federation internal record keeping only. 
Form T is not filed with the IRS. Please note returning the Form T to the Federation does not exempt your 
club from filing a Form 990 each year with the IRS. The current Form T and a cover letter regarding the Form 
T is located on the Federation website at https://aggiemoms.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Form-T.pdf 

To ensure that your club remains covered under the Federation exemption, please provide ALL information 
requested on Form T. The Federation’s group exemption filing is due to the IRS by the end of February every 
year. So that we may complete our required filing in a timely manner, please complete your Form T and remit 
it to Katie Latham, 15332 CR 1227 Flint, TX  75762 no later than February 1, 2021. Form T information may 
also be scanned and emailed to Katie Latham at preselect@aggienetwork.com.  Failure to return a Form T 
could result in your club’s removal from the Federation group exemption. You may access Form T directly 
at: 

 https://aggiemoms.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Form-T.pdf 

 Contact me with any questions at (214) 726-2733. Thank you so much!  

Katie Latham ’80 
President Elect 
preselect@aggienetwork.com 
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A HOWDY FROM VP at LARGE CATHLEEN INMAN 
 

Howdy Aggie Moms ⎯ 

Our first “semester” of Aggie Mom University is complete.  We had great 
attendance and collaboration with all our attendees.  We’ve conducted 9 
classes and served hundreds of Aggie Moms to date.  Whoop! 

Below is the schedule and link for you to register for next semester.  To sign 
up for classes please click here:  https://aggiemoms.org/aggie-mom-university/ 

 

We encourage all Aggie Moms to attend a class.  Aggie Mom University was created for YOU, to 
give you the information, tools, and platform for connecting with other Aggies Moms to learn and 
grow together.   

Please reach out to me if you have any questions or ideas for additional classes at 
vpresatlarge@aggienetwork.com.  Hope to see you in class!     

Gig’em, 

 
Cathleen Inman ’88 
VP at Large  
vpresatlarge@aggienetwork.com 
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The mission of Aggie Mom University is to “Develop and maintain a strategic training program 
for Aggie Mom club officers and members that will promote knowledge of the Federation of 

TAMU Mothers’ Clubs, provide best practices for clubs, and develop future Aggie Mom leaders.” 

 

 
Winter Federation weekend schedule Modified  

to comply with TAMU COVID-19 guidelines  
As we have all experienced, trying to plan during a pandemic is ever-changing. The current University 
guidelines limit the gathering size for non-student meetings to 30 attendees on campus. This includes the 
Memorial Student Center (MSC).  

The following decisions have been made for our January 22-23, 2021 Winter meeting: 

∗ The Friday night dinner for all club members previously scheduled for Friday, January 22nd has 
been cancelled amid concerns for group gatherings.  

∗ The Saturday morning meetings will be available for members to join via ZOOM. Please look for 
ZOOM registration information to come.  

The Saturday meeting schedule for club members is as follows:  

∗ Register for the Zoom meeting between 8:30 a.m. and 9:00 a.m.  
∗ The General Meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m. This meeting will be very informative as we will get 

updates from Interim President John L. Junkins and Dr. Anne Reber, Dean of Student Life.  
∗ 10:00 a.m. will be the Business Meeting followed by Town Hall workshops at 11:00 a.m.  

This is an opportunity for all members to join in from all over the country. We look forward to sharing and 
hope to see you there! 

Diane Eckols 
2020-2021 Federation President 
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1St VP Membership 

 
Howdy Aggie Moms! 

It is hard to believe the Fall Semester is complete.  I hope your Aggie had a 
successful semester whether that was online, in person or a combination of 
both! Unfortunately, we were not able to tailgate this semester due to the 
pandemic however I hope your Aggie was able to attend an Aggie football game 
in person.  Football games at Kyle Field are an event everyone should 
experience. 

The Membership Committee continues to stay busy this year.  We created formal 
processes to charter a new club, deactivate a club and re-activate a club that 

previously closed.  As previously reported, we added 2 new Texas A&M Mothers’ Clubs in California and 
Chicago.  I am excited to report we are working on chartering another new club here in Texas.  I think it 
is so awesome that Aggie Moms have such a presence not only in Texas but all over the United States, 
WHOOP!!  I hope you have a wonderful holiday with your Aggie and enjoy the winter break.   

Gig’em Aggies!! 

 
Johnna Lenamon 
1st VP Membership 
District 20 Liaison 
1stvpmembership@aggienetwork.com 

wishing you a season of hope  

from our 2nd VP OF PROGRAMS 
    

 

 

 

Melissa Martinez 
2nd VP Programs 
District 8 Liaison 
2ndvpprograms@aggienetwork.com 

 

Federation Winter Newsletter 2021 5

mailto:1stvpmembership@aggienetwork.com


 

FEDERATION OF TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY MOTHERS' CLUBS                                                                     
NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2021 

Page 6 

 

3rd VP Registration 

 
Howdy! Thank you to all who attended our Fall Federation Meeting in August via 
Zoom! We had an amazing turnout! The positive comments and sharing of 
information in the chat were a clear indication that both the content and format of 
the Meeting was well received by and beneficial to those in attendance. So, we’re 
gonna do it again!  

You may now register for our Winter Federation Meeting that will take place via 
Zoom on Saturday, January 23, 2021. The Meeting is open to all members, not just 
officers and/or voting delegates.  

Everyone who wants to attend should register using the link below by 11:59pm on 
Monday, January 18, 2021.  

A day or two prior to the meeting date, the Zoom link will be sent to the email address you provide.  

http://tiny.cc/Winter2021MtgRegistration  

Meeting Schedule 

Virtual Zoom Registration - 8:30am to 9:00am 

General Meeting (Speakers) - 9:00am to 10:00am 

Business Meeting - 10:00am to 11:00am 

Town Hall Workshop - 11:00am to Noon 

The link for submitting voting delegate information will be emailed to Club Presidents, so watch your 
inbox. 

 I look forward to getting 2021 off to a great start on Zoom! 

Gig ‘Em! 

 
Cindy DeWitt ’86 
3rd VP Registration  
District 11 Liaison 
3rdvpregistration@aggienetwork.com 
979-777-3832 
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4th VP Reports – Documenting Aggie Mom Club Accomplishments 
Mark Your Calendars: Forms D, E & G Due May 31st 

 

As we head into the spring semester of the 2020-2021 school year, I just want to 
remind the club presidents, treasurers and scholarship chairs that the following 
forms are due to the 4th VP-Reports on May 31, 2021: 

Form D - Aggie Moms’ Club Annual Report 

Form E - Donations to TAMU Student Organizations 

Form G - Scholarships Awarded by Member Clubs 

These forms provide important information for the 2020-2021 fiscal year (6-1-20 thru 5-31-21) about 
your club’s annual activities and events, donations to TAMU Student Organizations and scholarships that 
your clubs award.  We use these forms to help us manage records for the local clubs, track scholarship 
and student organization donations and allows us to remain compliant with our 501(c)3 tax designation. 

The forms are available on the Federation website (https://aggiemoms.org/forms/).  Be sure to fill out all 
of the information required on Form D plus the “RECAP” Section.  This section is very beneficial to share 
new ideas on fundraisers, speakers for club meetings, and scholarships with other clubs.   Also, even if 
your club does not make donations or award scholarships, Forms E and G stating this must be 
submitted. 

Planning on attending the Federation Winter Meeting and Workshops in January, please join us for our 
Scholarship Workshop to learn more about these forms and how to set-up and manage scholarships 
through TAMU. 

Questions about these forms, need assistance filling them out, please feel free to contact me: 281-785-
5209 

 
Connie Fletcher Pritchard ’81  
4th VP Reports  
District 18 Liaison 
4thvpreports@aggienetwork.com             
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Aggie Mom Boutiques 2021 

Family Weekend - April 9 - 10, 2021 
  

Howdy! Alice Artman – 2020-2021 5th VP Boutique. 
 
Our Holiday Boutique 2020 has come and gone! We had 12.8K members aka 
shoppers join our Facebook Group and we had 40 Aggie Moms’ Clubs selling 
their merchandise and/or selling tickets for their club drawings. It was a success! 
We are excited to give our clubs an opportunity to fundraise for scholarships and 
donations to our great university – Texas A&M!  
 

 I would like to thank my fellow Board members for helping me. A special thank you to Social Media 
Chair, Denise Isenhour who monitored the Facebook posts and was a great resource for problems that 
came up. We appreciate all the support from our customers who took time to join our Boutique group and 
to shop. I myself purchased many items, and since I now live in College Station, I was able to meet up 
with clubs who were in town to distribute finals packages to their club’s students. In turn, they were kind 
enough to bring my purchases to me. And a big thank you to beautiful Holly Bruner, a student and member 
of the Corps of Cadets who was given my purchases by her Mom, Cheryl to deliver to me from Randolph 
Aggie Moms. Whoop! 
 
We will now begin plans for the upcoming Spring 2021 Boutique which will be virtual once again. We 
plan to begin raffle drawing posts on Facebook on Wednesday, April 7th to run through Wednesday, May 
26th. Boutique merchandise posts on Facebook will begin on Friday, April 9th through Sunday, May 23rd. 
The registration form can be found on our website aggiemoms.org. It will be listed under the menus 
‘Calendar and Events’ and ‘Aggie Moms Boutique’, or paste this link in your browser 
https://aggiemoms.org/boutique/. There will be a $25 registration fee. Both the form and payment are due 
by Monday, March 1st. An email will be sent to all club emails and club Presidents’ emails with more 
information. 
 
In the meantime, stay healthy and be safe! Gig ‘em! 
 
Alice Artman 
5th VP Boutique and District 7 Liaison 
5thvpboutique@aggienetwork.com 
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Alice Artman ‘Delivers’ the Aggie Mom Goods!  
 

 

 
  
 
 

 Pasadena Area Aggie Moms 
      
 
      

 
 

       
 

Brazoria County Aggie Moms 
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6TH VP REPORTs and DISTRICT Liaisons 

 
HOWDY AGGIE MOMS !  

What a year we have had!  I hope you will join me in considering all of the silver linings 
that came with the pandemic.  We are pressing on in faith and with caution to plan the 
2021 Federation District Meetings!  We are calling this year The District Dash, so 
please plan to attend your area meeting whether it is in person or on Zoom.  

Follow us on social media as we make our way across Texas! 

The schedule is posted in this newsletter.  Because of COVID-19 or inclement weather, 
we may need to shift some meetings to Zoom Meetings, so please watch the website, 
https://aggiemoms.org/districtmeetings/ for up-to-date information for each meeting. 

It takes all of us working together to pull these meetings off and it certainly will this year, so I want to thank 
in advance all of our District Liaisons that will be working behind the scenes on each meeting.  They will be 
reaching out to encourage your attendance and I hope you will join us.   

Our sincere hope is that you will be able to meet new Aggie Moms in your area and share some great ideas to 
help your Clubs become even more successful.  We have all had to adjust this year and the spring semester 
will have its own challenges, so let our team help you keep your strong Aggie Spirit going!  Everyone that 
attends (virtual or zoom) will be eligible to win a door prize donated by our fabulous friends at C.C.  

We will follow all safety protocols for the location and the date of each meeting, so plan on wearing a 
mask for in person meetings and we ask that you attend our wrap up Zoom Meeting if you are under the 
weather when we dash through your town!  Keeping our teams safe and making connections to encourage 
Clubs are our top priorities!  To help us with our planning, please RSVP to your Liaison!  Links 
will be posted on the Website for Zoom Meetings the week of the meeting. 

Following the Winter Federation Meeting on January 23, 2021 we will present Workshops just 
like we did during the fall semester.  These workshops provide a wealth of information so please plan to 
participate.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions at (214) 850-4473.  Together, we will 
Whoop COVID-19 and support our Aggies better than ever in 2021!!! 

Jazz Hands, 

Tamra Walker ’89 
6th VP Districts and District 1 Liaison 
6thvpdistricts@aggienetwork.com 
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Door Prizes for District Meetings  

Compliments of C.C. Creations – Whoop! 
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DISTRICT LIAISONS 2020-2021 

 
 

 

HOWDY and Happy  

Holidays FROM 7TH VP – DIRECTORY 
 

Howdy Aggie Moms!  

By now, all Clubs should have a copy of the 2021 Federation Directory. Please help 
us keep the information up to date. If there have been any changes, you can make 
updates by section (General Club Info, Permanent Club Address, Officer 
Information, Meeting Information) from the Form C page of our website- 
https://aggiemoms.org/forms/formc/. 

I’m excited to announce the launch of an electronic version of the directory. All 
sections will be available, but the addresses and phone numbers will only be available Aggie Moms Club 
members (based on Member Lists submitted by each Club via Form B). 

Karen M. Hunter ’85  
7th VP Directory & District 2 Liaison 
7thvpdirectory@aggienetwork.com 
 

Federation Winter Newsletter 2021 12

https://aggiemoms.org/forms/formc/
mailto:7thvpdirectory@aggienetwork.com


 

FEDERATION OF TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY MOTHERS' CLUBS                                                                     
NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2021 

Page 13 

 

 
 
 

TREASURES FROM THE TREASURER 
 
Howdy MOMS! It is hard to believe that the 2020-2021 Club Year is half over!   

On August 31st I was able to host a “Treasurer Best Practices” Workshop.  It is my 
hope that all club Treasurers (and other officers) who were able to participate 
learned valuable information on keeping financial records with the “end of year” 
audit and all financial reporting in mind.  Don’t forget that access to a lot of the 
information can be found on our website (www.aggiemoms.org) under the 
“Resources for Clubs” tab.  If you don’t find the answer to your question there, feel 
free to contact me anytime! 

Additionally, as part of our wonderful new Aggie Mom University, I was privileged to be able to teach the 
“Treasurer Best Practices and Filing the 990-N” class on October 12th which touched on the Treasurer Best 
Practices covered in August and expanded upon the information needed for clubs to file their annual 
990.  As a continuation of Aggie Mom University, a class on “Treasurer Best Practices and Filing 
State Sales Tax” will be hosted via Zoom on January 11, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. CST.  From my 
experience so far this year, the topic of reporting and filing state sales tax is my number one question from 
clubs so I hope all your club Treasurers and/or Presidents (and/or anyone reporting financial information 
for your club) plans to sit in on this very important and informative course. 

As District 6 Liaison, I am looking forward to getting together with our District 6 Clubs!  Please check in 
with the 6th VP of Districts (Tamra Walker ’89) to confirm the date, time, and location of our meeting since 
as with everything else this past year, they are subject to change! 

I have truly been blessed and humbled representing the Federation so far this club year as Treasurer and 
hopefully we will be able to personally in 2021.  I am looking forward to working with all of you throughout 
the remaining 2020-2021 club year and assisting your club with any questions and providing necessary 
resources.  If there is ever anything I can do to help your club in its financial record keeping success, please 
feel free to contact me at 830.285.3932 or Treasurer@aggienetwork.com. 

Mechelle Fisher 

Treasurer 
District 6 Liaison  
treasurer@aggienetwork.com 
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Ho Ho Ho! From your secretaries 

 
RECORDING SECRETARY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Melissa Johnson 
Recording Secretary  
District 14 Liaison 
recsec@aggienetwork.com 

 
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 

 
I have received many local Aggie Mom club quilt squares in anticipation of creating a 
lovely and memorable historical record quilt for our Federation President, Diane Eckols. 
Thanks!  If you have NOT sent in your square, it’s not too late. Please let me know ASAP 
of your intentions. I am honored to be a part of the creation of this historical record for 
our President.  
 
In upcoming news, if you are interested in applying for a Federation Board position, 
please mail five (5) copies of your completed Form A to me return receipt requested, 

and have it postmarked no later than February 1, 2021.  Form A can be found at 
https://aggiemoms.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Form-A-for-2020-2021.pdf 

No emails can be accepted. Form A must be received by mail.  
 
Federation dues and fees must also be current with the Federation Treasurer for you to apply for a 
Federation Board position.  
 
Please email to corrsec@aggienetwork.com or call me at 832-746-7739 if you have questions.  

Please mail Form A to: 
Carol Gaas ’85, Corresponding Secretary 
1603 Savannah Dr.  
Richmond, TX  77406 
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Celebrating the season with Our Parliamentarian 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Monica Isgren 

Parliamentarian 
District 3 Liaison 
parl@aggienetwork.com 
 

 

Aggie Mom Camp   February 5-7, 2021 

~ CANCELlED ~ 
Due to the rising positivity numbers/rates in Brazos County and other concerns 
with regards to COVID, the decision has been made to CANCEL Aggie Mom Camp 
2021.  We regret to have to make this decision but the health, safety and well-being 
of our campers, counselors, staff and vendors is what is important during this 
unprecedented time of COVID. 
If you registered for AMC 2021, all fees will be refunded.  Please allow us time to 
process all the refunds due to the large number of transactions. 

Although AMC 2021 has been cancelled, I hope you will plan to join us for Aggie Mom Camp 
2022.  Please check our website - https://aggiemoms.org and Facebook page - Federation of Texas 
A&M University Mothers' Clubs - for registration information for AMC 2022 when that becomes 
available. 

Questions, please contact amcchair@aggienetwork.com. 

Gig’em 
Suzan York ’86 
Aggie Mom Camp Chair 
District 9 Liaison 
AMCchair@aggienetwork.com 
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Happy Holidays!  

From the ladies of HOSPITALITY  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sally Berlocher    Sue Chelf    Maria Wheeler 
District 21 Liaison    District 12 Liaison              District 19 Liaison 
sally@gmail.com    suechelf@earthlink.com                hospitality@aggienetwork.com 
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TecH TIDBITS FROM THE ELECTRONIC INFORMATION CHAIRs 

~ Website ~ 
 

I am so looking forward to the day when we can all meet again—I miss all the Aggie 
Mom peeps!   If you don’t have an AggieNetwork.com email address for your club, 
let me know, and I can help you get one.  Also, if you happen to get locked out of 
your AggieNetwork.com email, I can help with that, too. Remember, you can still 
register for Aggie Mom University classes at  https://aggiemoms.org/aggie-mom-
university/.  The current classes run through May 2021.  Contact me at 
elecinfo@AggieNetwork.com if I can answer any of your email or website 
questions.  Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!! 

 
Daniela R. Knight ’87 
Electronic Information Co-Chair Website 
District 15 Liaison 
elecinfo@aggienetwork.com 
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~SOCIAL MEDIA~ 

 
Howdy Aggie Moms! 

The Federation is growing our Social Media to reach each of you and keep you 
informed.  During this time of COVID, finding ways to stay connected is important! 

Have you joined our private Federation Facebook group? What about our other 
social media platforms? I challenge every club to get their members connected! 
Announcements like Aggie Mom Camp and Aggie Mom University hit our website 

and other social media platforms first!  Those that are connected have the benefit of key information! 

Look for “Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs”. This private group is for Aggie Moms 
and friends supportive to the Federation and Aggie Moms’ Clubs. Once an Aggie Mom, always an Aggie 
Mom - you are welcome to remain a member after your Aggie has graduated. When joining, please 
make sure and answer the 2 questions and agree to the group rules by checking the box. 

You can also find us on Instagram (Federation of TAMU Moms), Twitter (Federation of Texas A&M 
University Mothers’ Clubs), our public Facebook group (Aggie Moms: Federation News Source), and now 
LinkedIn (Federation of TAMU Mothers’ Clubs)!  Look for us and connect! 

In conjunction with our donor, The Barracks, we have created six podcasts to inform you and your Aggie 
on some essential Texas A&M topics. They will be shared on our private Facebook site (another reason to 
join our private page) and then published on our website at aggiemoms.org. The topics range from the 
Career Center, Academic Success Center, The Aggie Ring form the Association of Former Students, Visit 
College Station, Listeners on Call, and What is an Aggie Mom? Most of these podcasts are 45 minutes or 
less and full of priceless information! Do not miss out! 

As we move into the spring and a new year (praying for a better one), I hope we all can stay connected 
and gather!  

Gig’em! 
 
Denise Isenhour 
Electronic Information Co-Chair Social Media 
District 5 Liaison 
federationsocialmedia@aggienetwork.com 
 

QR code for the Federation 
of Texas A&M University Mothers' Clubs Facebook page 
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PARENT SOCIALS 

Happy New Year from College Station! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Colleen Holmes ’76 and ’84  
District 10 Liaison 
parentsocialscollegestation@aggienetwork.com 
 

 
 

Happy new year from Galveston! 

 
I can’t believe the Fall semester has come to a close. Congratulations to all the 
December graduates! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Julie Upton ’94 
District 16 Liaison 
parentsocialsgalveston@aggienetwork.com 
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HOWDY FROM THE HISTORIAN -Capture That! 
Howdy! 

My name is Kim Kovar Historian for 2020-2021 and I am documenting President 
Diane Eckols 2020-2021 Federation Year. 

I need your help!  Please send any photos of your club for the scrapbook.  I would 
like to document each club - so any activities that you may be involved in as well as 
the officers for the year. 

Your participation is vital to make this a success. 

My Email is:  historian@aggienetwork.com 

You may also text the photos to: 979-249-7407  

Just remember to list your club name, and identify each person in the photo! 

Thank you in advance for your participation.   

 

Kim Kovar 
Historian  
District 4 Liaison 
historian@aggienetwork.com 
      
 

 
Spring Goodie Bag Update  

 
The MSC will not host the distribution of Spring 2021 Goodie Bags this semester due 
to COVID-19 restrictions that call for social distancing and touchless distribution 
methods. This decision was made out of concern for student health. 

Local clubs may elect to distribute goodie bags in their home towns following the 
Spring semester break. Thanks for your understanding.  

 
Melissa Lucas  | Event Manager 

Event Services | University Center & Special Events | Division of Student Affairs
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A Special Thanks to our Donors! 

 
Every gift to the Federation is valued and appreciated! I would love to visit with you 

about potential donors if you have suggestions. I am hoping to expand our horizon into 

the communities where our Moms and Aggies live! If you, or a friend, own a business 

and would like to become a corporate donor, please email me at 

developmentchair@aggienetwork.com. Our donations from YOU, the Moms that make 

up our organization, are critically important. I am attaching donor information for your review. Please join 

today! 

In light of the events where we showcase our wonderful donors being canceled, I would like to take this 

opportunity to express my gratitude to our donors. In a year where many businesses have closed their doors 

or had to let people go and work with skeleton crews the individuals and businesses that continued to invest 

in the Federation of Texas A&M Mothers’ Clubs is a complete blessing to us! PLEASE give them your 

business when you are in College Station! It is our honor to invest in them as they have invested in us! 

● Stay at the Texas A&M Hotel and Conference Center when you are coming to Aggieland! 

● Purchase your Aggie gear, gifts and home decor from Aggieland Outfitters and 

CC Creations - Maroon U and The Warehouse!! 

● Invest in a home for you or your Aggie at The Barracks! 

● Enjoy a sip of the best wine in Texas and the USA at Messina Hof! You can 

  also schedule events, have dinner and spend the weekend at The Villa! 

Order some commemorative bottles of Messina Hof wine using the order form attached 

 to this newsletter!  

● Get information about the Bryan/College Station area from Experience Bryan 

College Station or The City of College Station. They have an incredible 

amount of visitor information for you to plan a fabulous weekend! 

● Shop for incredible home decor at the Cypress, Woodlands or Katy Round Top 

Collection Galleries! 

● Open an account for you or your student at Aggieland Credit Union! 

● Order a commemorative, custom made music box or domino box from Designs 

in Wood - Aggie Music Box! 

Continued on Page 22 

Federation Winter Newsletter 2021 21

mailto:developmentchair@aggienetwork.com


 

FEDERATION OF TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY MOTHERS' CLUBS                                                                     
NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2021 

Page 22 

 

 

Continued from Page 21       A Special Thanks to our Donors! 
 

● Order incredible Aggie jewelry from Relentless Design, LLC. They have rings, 

earrings and necklaces to show off your Aggie pride! 

● Experience the multitude of incredible chicken salad recipes at Chicken Salad 

Chick! They have taken chicken salad to a new level!! 

● If you are looking to settle down in the BCS area, contact realtor Sarah 

Mengers! She would love to help you find your perfect Aggieland retreat! 

● In need of a local photographer? ALK Studios would love to photograph your 

event! 

● In need of a relaxing place to visit with friends? WildFlyer Mead Co is the 

perfect place! Enjoy a glass of mead, make a s’more at the fire pit or join in 

discussion during the Book Club meetings! New events are always being added 

on their Facebook page. 

● A&B Sales - Embroidery is the seamstress for Miss Rev!! They do custom 

embroidery, Senior boot bags and have a store with a variety of Aggie gear! 

● Listeners on Call is there for your students! This year has been a time when 

people need to be HEARD and the listeners are trained and ready to help your 

student! 

● If Coffeeholic can be used to describe you then Dos Road Dogs Coffee is right 

up your alley! They experiment with new flavors seasonally and will deliver to 

your home! 

 

The complete list of donors is included in this newsletter. Again, thank you for your 

support and dedication to the Federation! 

 
Gig ’em & God Bless, 
 
Stephanie Collums ’87 
Development Chair  
District 17 Liaison 
developmentchair@aggienetwork.com 
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2020-2021 FEDERATION BOARD 

 

 
 

Front Row (L to R) Melissa Martinez, Rachael Delany, Karen Hunter, Maria Wheeler, Cathleen 
Inman, Diane Eckols, Katie Latham, Cindy DeWitt, Julie Upton, Sue Chelf 

Back Row (L to R) Connie Fletcher Pritchard, Stephanie Collums, Denise Isenhour, Colleen 
Holmes, Kim Kovar, Tamra Walker, Monica Isgren, Sally Berlocher, Carol Gaas, Suzan York, 
Daniela Knight, Mechelle Fisher, Johnna Lenamon 

Not Pictured:  Melissa Johnson, Alice Artman 
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Winter Federation Aggie Mom Dinner & Silent Auction – Friday, January 22, 2021 
 
This Event has been CANCELLED due to COVID-19 Concerns 
 
Winter Federation Meetings and Workshops – Saturday, January 23, 2021 
 
Zoom Meeting and Simulcast from MSC meeting location * 
 
Virtual Registration 8:30 – 9:00 AM            Register for ZOOM Meeting & Workshops 
General Meeting 9:00 – 10:00 AM         Board Only - MSC 2400 (Gates Ballroom) 
Busines Meeting              10:00 – 11:00 AM         Board Only - MSC 2400 (Gates Ballroom) 
Workshops           11:00 – 12:00 PM         Board Only - MSC 2400 (Gates Ballroom -  
 
* Zoom meeting instructions for Aggie Moms club attendees to be provided closer to the date of this event  
  
Aggie Mom Camp – February 5-7, 2021      
 
This event has been CANCELLED due to COVID-19 Concerns 

https://aggiemoms.org/aggiemomcamp/          for more information 
 
 
 District Meetings –February - March 2021 
 
Meetings will be held with each District (in-person or Zoom)  
 
https://aggiemoms.org/districtmeetings/        for more information 
 
 
Spring Federation Meetings and Virtual Boutique, Family Weekend – April 9-10, 2021 
 
Aggie Moms Virtual Boutique 2021 Registration Information 
https://aggiemoms.org/boutique/ 
 
Business Meeting, Directory Dedication, Election of 2021-2022 Officers 
Tentative - Friday, April 9, 2021 
Registration  Times and Location TBD 
Business Meeting          Times and Location TBD 
 
General Meeting and Installation of 2021-2022 Officers 
Tentative - Saturday, April 10, 2021 
Registration       8:30 – 9:00 AM  Location TBD 
General Meeting 9:00 – 10:30 AM Location TBD 
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  Federation Donors               
2020 - 2021

12th Man Spirit - $20,000 +

The Texas A&M Hotel and Conference Center

Reveille - $15,000

Aggieland Outfitters

CC Creations

Excellence - $10,000

Experience Bryan College Station

Messina Hof Winery

The Barracks Townhomes

The Round Top Collection

Integrity - $5,000

Aggieland Credit Union

Designs In Wood - Aggie Music Box

Relentless Design LLC

The Texas A&M University System Board of Regents

Chicken Salad Chick

Leadership - $2,500

Kim Kovar - 2020 - 2021 Federation Historian

Robyn (Kovar) Ulrich '11, Travis Ulrich '09 & '13 and Ross Kovar '12

The City of College Station

Sarah Mengers '09 - Realtor

The Texas A&M Foundation
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  Federation Donors               
2020 - 2021

Stephanie '95 & Wesley '93 Moore

In honor of their Aggies Jacob Moore '21 & Caitlin Moore '24

Loyalty - $1,000

Cathleen Inman '88 

Former Federation President 2019 - 2020

In Honor of Tara Tredaway '15

ALK Studios

Carol Gaas '85

In Honor of Aggie Moms Everywhere!

The Rachel R. Gonzales Endowed Memorial Fund

Established in memory of his mother by COL (R) Robert F. Gonzeles '68

WildFlyer Mead Co.

COL (R) Robert F. Gonzales '68

In Memory of Mrs. Pat Johnston, Former Federation President 1982 - 1983

Respect - $500

Stephanie '87 & Tommy Collums

Megan (Romeo) Callahan '16, Sean Callahan '16 & Nick Romeo '19

Tamra '89 & Jason '90 Walker

Scott A. Bethel, BGen (ret), USAF

A&B Sales - Embroidery

Listeners on Call - Cole Egger '04

Monica Isgren

Dos Road Dogs Coffee

Selfless Service - $250

Alice & Sean Artman

Daniela '87 & Joe '87 Knight 
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  Federation Donors               
2020 - 2021

Julie Upton '94

Sue & Max Chelf

Suzan York '86

David & Denise Isenhour

Melissa Johnson

Linda Schmidt 

Former Federation President 2014 - 2015

Diane Eckols

Federation President 2020 - 2021

In memory of her Mother- Mrs. Evon M. Gibson

Kristi King

In Honor of Kade King '17 and Heath King '20

Renee Lotz

Denbury, Inc.

Friends of the Federation - $100

Johnna Lenamon

Karen M. Hunter '85

In Memory of Margaret Williams, her Aggie Mom

Clair Balliett

Roxy & Jim Rock

In Honor of our Aggie, Stephanie Rock Collums '87

Connie Fletcher Pritchard '81

Colleen Holmes '76

In Honor of my Aggie, Kadence Holmes '24

Maria Wheeler

In Memory of the Tyng Family

Mechelle Fisher

In Honor of my Aggie, Lauren E. Fisher '19
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  Federation Donors               
2020 - 2021
Katherine Latham '80

In Memory of Nancy George Render

Sally Berlocher
In Honor of Greg, Jacob & Travis Berlocher

Cindy DeWitt '86

Mary Cooper

Former Federation President 2008 - 2009

Isabel & John Campbell

Tina Reed

In Memory of Prescilla Sanchez '21

Tony & Jodye Sortino

In memory of Joyce Clifton

Aggie Mom Angels- $25 - $99

Melissa Martinez

Mary Longoria

In Honor of my Aggie,  Matthew Longoria

Amy Hale '10

In Memory of Teresa Duffel, her Aggie Mom

Charles McMillan

In Memory of Joyce Ann Clifton

Clubs Honor Roll

Coppell Texas A&M University Mothers' Club - Selfless Service

Austin County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club - Aggie Mom Angels

Brazos County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club - Aggie Mom Angels
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  Federation Donors               
2020 - 2021

Burleson County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club - Aggie Mom Angels

Tri-County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club - Aggie Mom Angels

Washington County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club - Aggie Mom Angels

Special Thanks to our Texas A&M University Partners for 
their In-Kind Gifts of Services, Resources and Support!                                                                              

The Association of Former Students

Texas A&M University Division of Student Affairs
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Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs 

 
Organized in 1928 

 

Yes, I want to .  .  .   Join  the Club! 
Name ________________________________________________________________________ 

Name of Business ______________________________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________________________________________ 

City _________________________________   State ________   Zip code __________________ 

Phone ________________________       Email _______________________________________ 

 

   Donor Level 
____       $20,000                  12th Man Spirit 

____       $15,000             Reveille 

                                   ____               $10,000                  Excellence 

                                   ____               $5,000                     Integrity 

                                                ____               $2,500                     Leadership 

                                   ____               $1,000                     Loyalty 

                                   ____               $500                        Respect 

                                   ____               $250                        Selfless Service 

                                   ____               $100                        Friends of Federation 

                                   ____               $25 to $99             Aggie Mom Angels   $_______ 

 

Online Donations can be made at: 
 

  https://aggiemoms.org/campaign/ 
 

 
Thank you for your generous support and for helping to make a positive impact on the 

lives of Aggie Moms, Aggie Students and Texas A&M University! 

 

Signature:                                                                                                  Date: 

  
                           Please return this form with your check  to :  Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs 
       P.O. Box 1443 
       College Station, Texas 77841-1443 

The Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs is a tax exempt 501(c)3 non profit organization. Your contribution is 

tax deductible up to the limits allowed by the IRS. 

Donor Level Acceptance Form 5-18-20 30



PINOT GRIGIO

d ry  w h i t e  w i n e s

RIESLING (TRIBUTE SERIES)

TEXAS HOLD ‘EM 

s e m i - s w e e t  w i n e s

d ry  r e d  w i n e s

price

$20

$20

$20

$20

price

price

quantity

quantity

quantity

MAMA ROSA ROSÉ (TRIBUTE SERIES) $20

TEXAS SPARKLING BRUT

s pa r k l i n g  w i n e

$30

$30TEXAS SPARKLING ROSÉ

price quantity

s h i p p i n g  i n f o r m at i o n

NAME:

ADDRESS: CITY, STATE, ZIP:

paym e n t  i n f o r m at i o n

NAME:

PHONE NUMBER:

CARD NUMBER:

SIGNATURE:

EXPIRATION DATE: CVV:

DATE:

EMAIL:

e m a i l  o r d e r s  t o  l a b e l s @ m e s s i n a h o f . c o m
w w w. m e s s i n a h o f . c o m

Orders must be submitted no later than January 16, 2021 by email to the Messina Hof Personalized Labels Department at 
labels@messinahof.com. Bottles must be picked up by February 7, 2021 at the Messina Hof Estate Winery, located at 

4545 Old Reliance Rd, Bryan, TX 77808. 
*Orders not picked up by 6 PM on February 7th will then be shipped. Guests will be responsible for covering shipping costs. 

*Cannot ship to all states. Please ask an associate for details on shipping rates and availabilty. 

CABERNET SAUVIGNON (BARREL CUVÉE)

MERLOT (BARREL CUVEÉ)

$20

F E D E R AT IO N  O F  AG G I E  MOT H E R S
L A B E L  P L AC E M E N T S

.Texas Hold ‘Em

. Pinot Grigio

. Riesling (Tribute Series) 

. Merlot (Barrel Cuvée)

. Mama Rosa Rosé 

(Tribute Series)

. Cabernet Sauvignon 

(Barrel Cuvée)

. Texas Sparkling Rosé

. Texas Sparkling Brut

PLANNING TO PICK UP

PLANNING TO SHIP

2021

AGGIE
MOMS

2021

AGGIE
MOMS

2021

AGGIE
MOMS

2021

AGGIE
MOMS
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Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs 
Voting Delegates 2020-2021 

 
Club Number of Members Number of Delegates 

Abilene 44 3 

Alvin 15 3 

Amarillo 45 3 

Angelina County 29 3 

Arizona 19 3 

Atascosa County 29 3 

Austin  187 5 

Austin County 39 3 

Bandera County 25 3 

Bastrop County 85 3 

Baytown 51 3 

Beaumont 52 3 

Bee County 22 3 

Bi-Stone 25 3 

Blanco County 23 3 

Bosque County 22 3 

Brazoria County 40 3 

Brazos County 209 6 

Brush Country 35 3 

Burleson County 26 3 

California Area  3 

Central Texas 23 3 

Chicago Area  3 
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Clear Lake Area 67 3 

Coastal Bend 20 3 

Coleman County 9 3 

Collin County 251 7 

Comal County 101 4 

Coppell 70 3 

Corpus Christi 63 3 

Dallas County 167 5 

Deep East Texas 34 3 

Del Rio 13 3 

Denton County 126 4 

Denver, Colorado 24 3 

DeWitt-Lavaca County 142 4 

Eagle Pass 13 3 

East Bell County 71 3 

El Campo Area 42 3 

El Paso 58 3 

Ellis County 29 3 

Fort Bend County 107 4 

Fort Worth/Tarrant County 127 4 

Galveston County 402 10 

Grayson County 24 3 

Guadalupe County 51 3 

Harrison County 10 3 

Hays County 50 3 

Heart of Texas 3 3 

Henderson County 27 3 

Highland Lakes 22 3 

Hill Country 61 3 

Voting Delegates 2020-2021 (1) 33



Hill County 4 3 

Hood Area 33 3 

Hopkins County 3 3 

Houston 215 6 

Johnson County 7 3 

Katy/West Houston 103 4 

Kaufman County 22 3 

Kendall County 42 3 

Kerrville Area 16 3 

Kingwood/Humble 138 4 

Laredo 49 3 

Liberty County 23 3 

Lone Star 17 3 

Louisiana 46 3 

Lubbock Area 29 3 

Matagorda County 11 3 

Medina County 39 3 

Mid-Jefferson County 41 3 

Midland 52 3 

Milam County 33 3 

Minnesota / West Wisconsin 12 3 

Montgomery County 81 3 

Nacogdoches County 22 3 

Navarro County 21 3 

Northeast Tarrant County 187 5 

Northwest Harris County 241 6 

Orange County 59 3 

Panola County 23 3 

Parker County 54 3 
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Pasadena Area 38 3 

Pearland 54 3 

Pikes Peak Colorado 21 3 

Randolph Area 32 3 

Rio Grande Valley 67 3 

Rockwall County 56 3 

Round Rock Area 45 3 

Rusk County 9 3 

San Angelo 104 4 

San Antonio 203 6 

Sandstorm 22 3 

Shelby County 23 3 

Southwest Dallas County 26 3 

Stephenville Area 9 3 

Tri-County 93 4 

Tyler 70 3 

Tyler County 6 3 

Uvalde Area 34 3 

Victoria County 29 3 

Waco-McLennan County 73 3 

Walker County 23 3 

Washington County 30 3 

West Bell County 21 3 

Wichita County Area 44 3 

Williamson County 31 3 

Wilson County 19 3 

Wise County 18 3 

Wood County 16 3 
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District Date City Liaison Location Time Address Phone #
D3 Sunday, January 10 Zoom Meeting Monica Isgrin Zoom Meeting 2:00 - 4:00 PM Link to be provided 
D7 Sunday, January 17 Beaumont Alice Artman Zoom Meeting 2:00 to 4:00 PM Link to be provided 
ALL Friday - Sunday - January 22-24
D17 Thursday, January 28 Zoom Meeting Stephanie Collums '87 Zoom Meeting 6:30 - 8:30 PM Link to be provided 
D5 Saturday, January 30 Round Rock Denise Isenhour Mimi's 10:00 to 12:00 PM 4151 N Interstate 35, Round Rock, TX 78664 512-869-3029
D8 Saturday, January 30 San Antonio Melissa Martinez La Madeleine 3:30 - 5:30 PM The Forum - 8134 Agora Pkwy #100 Schertz, TX 78154 210-306-2922

D21 Sunday, January 31 Boerne Sally Berlocher The Dodging Duck 2:00 - 4:00 PM 402 River Rd, Boerne, TX 78006 830-248-3825
D20 Thursday, February 11 Zoom Meeting Johnna Lenamon Zoom Meeting 6:30 - 8:30 PM Link to be provided 
D4 Saturday, February 13 Brenham Kim Kovar Sealand Seafood 2:00 - 4:00 PM 2201 Hwy 290 E, Brenham, TX 77833 979-836-5600

D14 Thursday, February 18 Zoom Meeting Melissa Johnson Zoom Meeting 8:00 PM CST Link to be provided 
D1 Saturday, February 20 Fort Worth Tamra Walker '89 Abuelo's 2:00 - 4:00 PM 4740 S Hulen Street, Fort Worth, TX 76132 817-386-5600

D16 Sunday, February 21 Bowie Julie Upton '94 Spicy Mexican 2:00 -4:00 PM 206 E Wise St, Bowie, TX 76230 940-872-3255
D12 Thursday, February 25 Tyler Sue Chelf La Madeleine 7:00 - 9:00 PM 419 WSW Loop 323 Tyler, TX 75701 903-258-9050
D11 Saturday, February 27 Alice Cindy DeWitt '86 El Jaliesiense Restaurant 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM 1915 E Main Street, Alice, TX 78332 361-661-0911
D19 Sunday, February 28 Victoria Maria Wheeler TBD 2:00 - 4:00 PM TBD
D15 Thursday, March 4 Zoom Meeting Daniela Knight '87 Zoom Meeting 7:00 PM Link to be provided 
D2 Saturday, March 6 Dallas Karen Hunter '85 TBD 2:00 - 4:00 pm TBD -Dallas Area
D9 Thursday, March 25 Coleman Suzan York '86 Rancho Loma Pizzeria 6:30-8:30 PM 414 S. Commercial Ave, Coleman 76834 325-726-9307

D10 Saturday, March 27 Lubbock Colleen Holmes '76 Fifty Yard Line 2:00 to 4:00 PM 2549 S Loop 289, Lubbock TX 79423 806-745-3991
ALL Tuesday, March 30 Zoom Meeting Zoom Meeting 7:00 PM Link to be provided 
ALL Friday - Sunday - April 9-11 
D18 Thursday, April 22 Montgomery Connie Pritchard '81 Cozy Grape Wine & Bistro 6:30 - 8:30 PM 14340 Liberty St.  Montgomery, TX  77356 832-461-9892
D6 Saturday, April 24 League City Mechelle Fisher La Brisa 2:00 to 4:00 PM 501 North Wesley Drive, League City, Texas 77573 281-554-4000

2021 District Schedule - 1.3.2021 version

Federation Winter Meeting in College Station and Zoom

Federation Spring Meeting in College Station and Zoom

2021 District Meeting Schedule 1-3-21 version 36
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